
Minutes of Mount Maunganui Bridge Club Committee Meeting 

held at the Clubrooms on 14 September 2020 

 
Present  Diane Rodger, Robyn Knight, Jane Dekker, Teri Logie, Julie Sheridan, Patty 

Spencer, Mike Nicholson, Gilda Rowland. 

Apologies Sue Gibbons, Anne Clarke, Brian Cavit, Dawn Buxton.   

 

Minutes from Last Meeting: Moved:  Gilda Rowland   Seconded: Patty Spencer 

 

Matters Arising: Gilda to draw up roster of Committee volunteers to assist Monday night 

Director.   

 

Treasurer’s Report:    Jane presented her financials.  

Moved Julie Sheridan Seconded:  Teri Logie:  

 

Special General Meeting Feedback:  See Special Minutes.  MMBC Project Sub-Committee 

to comprise Bruce Inglis, Julie Sheridan, Grant Aislabie (C G Law) and Warren Coventry. 

 

COVID-19:  QR Scanner now available. If country goes to Level 1 on Monday 21 

September then Club will re-open Wednesday night 23 September.    

 

Compa$$ Progress:  Jane has received further detailed information, including a flyer, from 

Bob Fearn.  November is still targeted for implementation. 

 

Committee Roles for 2021:  Most members present are available for re-election in 2021, 

although Committee recognises the value of recruiting new Committee members.  

Encouragement needed for new Committee representation. 

 

Sponsors for 2021:  Mike reported he had secured a new sponsor for the first two 

tournaments on the 2021 calendar. 

 

Prizegiving and Christmas Party:  Sunday 22 November.  Sub-Committee to convene to 

arrange details.  Try and keep the price to $15.  Caterers to be sourced as previous caterer 

not available. 

 

Events Prize Monies:  Sub-Committee of Jane, Diane, Mike and Julie to review these and 

standardise according to number of sessions played. 

 

Date of Next Meeting:   Tuesday 20 October  at 10 a.m.  

. 

Meeting closed: 2 p.m. 

 


